
Students of MIB Trieste School of Management visited the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Friday, 21 July 2017.

The Acting Assistant Minister of Foreign Affairs for Security Policy, Ambassador Branimir
Filipovic, and Head of the MFA's United Nations Department Danijela Cubrilo received a group
of students of political and social sciences from MIB School of Management, University of
Trieste, headed by Professor of International Relations History and Head of International
Relations Department Stefano Pilotto.
  
Their visit to Serbia was a leg of the tour of the region. On this visit, Professor Pilotto and a
group of his students also visited Kosovo and Metohija.

The guests were briefed on foreign and security policy priorities of the Republic of Serbia, the
situation in the region and on Serbia's engagement in the promotion of regional peace and
stability, with a particular emphasis on the situation in the Autonomous Province of Kosovo and
Metohija, the process of dialogue between Belgrade and Pristina and the protection of Serbia's
interests in the Province.
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